
In Spring 2023, Dr. Angela Young (Professor, Department of Management) collaborated with Cal State LA 

Project Rebound for her Management 4409 Career Development Course. 

Dr. Young held weekly virtual resume reviews and career development 

sessions for students of Project Rebound under the guidance of Summer 

Branter and Jeffrey Stein at Project Rebound. She also partnered with 

Zeidy Cabrera, CBE Placement, to invite CBE students and opened the 

sessions to all college students who needed resume review and help with 

career-related questions. Dr. Young’s Students created a brief career-

focused video, and those have been shared with Project Rebound so that 

they may create a career library of instructional videos.  

 


